
 

Dear Valued Patient, 
 
We would like to take this opportunity to inform you that Michael Manley, Physical 
Therapist will be leaving Northern Valley Indian Health, Inc. He will continue to see 
patients through June 28, 2024, and after that date his patients will be referred out for 
Physical Therapy services.  NVIH is in the process of recruitment, and we hope to have 
a replacement for Physical Therapy in the near future to once again have this service 
available to our patients.  
 
Your health is important to us, and we value you as a Northern Valley Indian Health, 
Inc. patient. Our goal is to continue to provide you with the highest quality of healthcare 
services possible. We are confident that your excellent healthcare will continue and 
anticipate that the transition of being cared for by a new provider will be a positive 
experience in the future.   
 
Thank you for choosing Northern Valley Indian Health as your healthcare facility.  We 
welcome any feedback you may have as you transition to receiving care by one of our 
other providers in the future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Medical Department 
Northern Valley Indian Health, Inc. 

 
 
 


